
 
 

Dec. 15 – Sneeches Field trip 
(transportation provided, please 
arrive to school on time) 

Dec. 20 – last day of 
school. PJ DAY! 

Jan. 4 – School 
resumes 
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Important Dates 

Happy Holidays! 
Big Bears have so many amazing and 
thoughtful ideas about how they can help 
make the world a better place. They’ve 
brainstormed about helping families, friends, 
and their classroom, those in need, our planet, 
and all the animals on it.  
 
To practice what we preach, our school will 
“adopt” one of St. Louis’s neediest 
families. Please keep an eye out for the list of 
items needed and, if you are able, send in 
new/gently used items by Dec. 14.  
 

 

Election day treats  

Photos 
by 
Waller 
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Thank you for joining 
us on Dads, Grandpas, 
Special Friends’ day.  

 

The Big Bears felt 
honored to have you 

and we always welcome 
the chance to build 
community between 

students’ families.  

Items needed: 
-shoe box lids 
-science articles  

In the science area, we’ve been 
utilizing magazine articles and 
images to inspire the students to 
explore a wide variety of concepts. We 
pair the image with a related activity 
– i.e., unusual architecture with 
different shapes of blocks, or athletes 
with posing models.  If you and your 
family notice something interesting, 
we’d welcome articles from home. 
Here are some ideas: 
-nature, animals, space 
-health and fitness 
-architecture, inventions, engineering 
-weather, measuring 


